

ROSHNI HELPLINE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2023





Meeting of the Advisory Committee on Child Rights

After being inducted as a member of the Advisory Committee on Child Rights of the National Commission on the Rights of the Child (NCRC), we were invited to attend the meeting of the Advisory Committee held in September to discuss the subject of child domestic labour. Our team, led by Mr. Muhammad Ali, shared our findings and presented recommendations to the Committee and there was a fruitful discussion on a proposed Bill to address this serious issue.



Nationwide Wall Chalking Project

Wall chalking of our public service messages and our helpline number has been one of our most valuable methods of reaching a large number of people. As part of our nationwide wall chalking drive, we covered the entire region of South Punjab during the months of August and September. This includes all major cities as well as many small towns and villages. As a result, 21 new cases were reported to us during the month of September.



Missing Children Report







